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SEAA News 
 
Don’t Lose Your Benefits—Renew Today 
 
You should have received an email reminder about renewing your company’s SEAA 
membership for 2014. If you haven’t already renewed, please take a few minutes today to drop 
a check in the mail or complete your renewal online. Payment may be made by check or credit 
card. Here’s how to renew: 
 

 Renew online. Click on the Members Only section and enter your User Name and 

Password. If you don’t know your User Name and Password, call Kathy Epperson at 336-

294-8880 or email her at admin@seaa.net. Kathy will be happy to walk you through the 

process.  

 Submit a paper membership renewal form. Upon receipt of a paper invoice, fill out the 

appropriate information and mail it back to the SEAA office: 

Steel Erectors Association of America 

Piedmont Leaf Lofts 

401 E. 4th St., #204 

Winston-Salem, NC  27101 

 
Stay Informed: Monthly e-newsletters, special reports, multiple educational events, updates on 
industry news, labor and regulatory trends, plus insurance and risk management tools.  
 
Impact Decision Makers: Strategic partnerships with other professional groups, associations, 
and government agencies to leverage a greater knowledge base, members with broader 
resources, and influence legislation to benefit steel erectors, crane operators, and others in the 
construction industry. 
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Sharpen Skills: Workshops, symposiums, and webinars plus annual convention with the best 
speakers from around the industry to explore the latest practices, trends, equipment, research, 
and policy affecting the steel erection industry. 
 
Improve Safety: Training and educational materials designed specifically for the steel erection 
industry, affordable solutions for in-house training courses, access to expertise from top safety 
experts in the industry.  
 
Shape the Future: SEAA’s work with NCCER to promote the steel erection industry to young 
people, provide training for ironworkers, and facilitate job placement to ensure a trained labor 
force for the future. 
 
SEAA Board of Directors 
 
SEAA’s Board of Directors held its first meeting of 2014 on January 16th in Gainesville, FL. 
Among other topics the Board members discussed progress on the ironworkers’ training course 
that is being developed in collaboration with NCCER. 
 
Welcome to Two New Members 
 
Monarch Residential Vaults & Ironworks, LLC  
Durango, CO 81302 
http://www.monarchiron.com/ 
 

CP IRONWORX, LLC  
Gainesville, GA 30507 
www.cpironworx.com 
 
Schwob Building Company 
Dallas, TX 75229 
www.schwob.com 
 


